
Statement of Safeguarding Policy 

The PCC of St James, Christleton has adopted the Church Of England “Promoting a Safer Church” Policy 
Statement, national policies and Practice Guidance of the House of Bishops and supporting diocesan 
safeguarding protocols. 

“Promoting a Safer Church” sets out the Church of England’s commitment to making the church a safer place 
for all. The Policies and Practice Guidance applies to all Church bodies and officers and under new legislation 
all authorised clergy, bishops, archdeacons licensed readers and lay workers, church wardens and PCCs must 
have due regard to safeguarding guidance issued by the House of Bishops. 

The Policy Statement, Policies, Guidance and Protocols are available to view on the Church of England’s 
website at https://www.churchofengland.org/more/safeguarding

As a PCC we are committed to the support, nurture and protection of all in our church community. 

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative for Children is: 

Ann White
E-mail: annwhite@live.com
Phone Number: 07762 774975

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative for Adults is: 

Ann White
E-mail: annwhite@live.com
Phone Number: 07762 774975

Our PCC Designated Safeguarding Lead (if Parish Safeguarding Representative not on PCC) is:

Ann White
E-mail: annwhite@live.com
Phone Number: 07762 774975

Signed: Stefan Collier, Incumbent

Date: 11-3-19

The Diocesan Safeguarding Adviser is:

Pauline Butterfield
E-mail: pauline.butterfield@chester.anglican.org 
Phone: 01928 718834 x 221 or 0303 003 1111

mailto:pauline.butterfield@chester.anglican.org

